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EXTRA! EXTRA!

Mark your calendars for Saturday, Oct. 6, because the Ice Den is partnering with Nickelodeon for a worldwide day of play. From 12-2 p.m, buy
one public skating admission and receive one free* to encourage kids to get up, get out and get active. During this same timeframe,
Nickelodeon and its channels will go off-air and offline for the same reason. 

Get out and get active this weekend. To learn more, visit www.coyotesice.com

*Offer does not include the skate rental fee.
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